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Policy 

Pupil premium expenditure is determined by the Governing Body, based upon an annual pupil 

premium expenditure plan derived from the 3 year pupil premium strategy, designed by the pupil 

premium monitoring group. The strategy is published the school website.  

The impact of pupil premium expenditure on the achievement of disadvantaged children is 

monitored termly by the pupil premium monitoring group and reported to the governing body. 

Principles of Spending the Pupil Premium 

The aim of pupil premium expenditure is to eliminate any gaps in achievement between Crosby 

disadvantaged children and children nationally who do not attract the pupil premium. 

This is to be achieved through the identification of barriers to achievement of disadvantaged 

children and strategies to overcome these where possible. 

Strategies are to be based upon research as far as possible. 

The implementation of this policy is not to be to the detriment of Crosby children who are not in 

receipt of pupil premium.   

Monitoring and Review 

This policy is to be monitored and reviewed by the governing body. Last reviewed Spring 2022. Next 

Review Spring 2025. 


